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I am writing to you this afternoon as a concern Oregon resident. Many Oregonians 

are disabled and being able to vote by mail is crucial for us 

Please do not take this right away from us. There are other ways to ensure an update 

our identity via computer registry.  

We need to keep our right as Oregonians to vote by mail. Please, thank you.  


